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The Local Youth Network  (LYN) is conducting a needs assessment, to find out what 
young people need in their area. A questionnaire has been developed by the LYN 
management group and is being distributed by The Corsham School. The CYO can 
give out hard copies to those who need it.  
 
The Youth Grant Application form is now available online and is open for applications 
for funding to be assessed at the next LYN management group meeting on Tuesday 
14th April.  
 
The LYN management group reviewed their first grant application from the The 
Pound Arts Centre for a project called Takeover, where 13-19 year olds take over the 
programming, promotion and event management of part of Corsham Summer 
Festival. Details in the report for funding. 
 
KIK Radio held two successful taster days on radio and DJ skills during the February 
half term holiday at the Campus in partnership with the LYN.  
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